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Some useful information
· P4 start school at 8:50am (Gates open at 8.40am should you wish to spend 10 minutes in the playground with your friends) and finish school at 3:00pm Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and 2:00pm Thursday and Friday.
· Our class PE days are Tuesday and Thursday. On these days, please send your child to school in their PE kit with trainers on. Please send PE slippers in to school in a PE bag at the start of the year. These will stay in school all year. Please make sure that ALL personal belongings are clearly labelled with your child’s full name and class. 
· Pencil cases, tissues and hand sanitiser will all stay in school.
· Please send a healthy snack Monday to Friday. Eg. piece of fruit or pancake.
· The last Friday of each month will be treat day.

· We also encourage drinking water at school. Water can be sent each day in a labelled bottle.
· Class homework will be sent home via SeeSaw. Please ensure you have logged your child in to their student account. 

· We are now using the School Money website/App for all payments. Book your child in for dinners the day before.  Please speak to Mrs Carlisle in the office should you have any problems.
Homework
Homework will begin on Monday 6th September. This will be sent home via SeeSaw. For the first two weeks, homework will only be reading and spellings.  From Monday 20th September there will also be written homework. Children will be provided with an exercise book and numeracy folder to complete the activities in. 
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Reading

Spellings – write in Monday column and learn thoroughly.
Grammar homework – please complete the green activity in the spelling booklet.

(some children will have a different activity) 
	Reading

Spellings – write in Tuesday column and learn thoroughly.
Numeracy homework –
please complete worksheet in numeracy folder
	Reading

Spellings – write in Wednesday column and learn thoroughly.
Literacy homework – please put 6 spellings into sentences in your exercise book 

	Reading

Spellings – revise all spellings thoroughly 


	Spelling and Number Facts Check-up (in class)




· Reading: Please take time to enjoy reading with your child in a quiet room. Please take extra care of reading books. Put them back into the plastic folder each night when homework is finished. 
· Communication: Please check for notes and information regularly. Please don’t hesitate to contact me via Seesaw or by contacting school. (between the hours of 8:30am – 4pm)
I really look forward to our P4 year ahead,
Mrs Beattie
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